
From: Gareth Fairweather 
Sent: Wednesday, 16 March 2022 11:21 AM 
To: Kerry Lambeth  
Cc: Chris Gulik; Allan Prangnell; Bryn Gandy; ALR Queries 
Subject: ALR deliverables in the coming weeks 

Hi Kerry 

As requested, below is a list of the deliverables we are working to this week and the subsequent two 
weeks. Each deliverable has a dependency on future deliverables, meaning that in order to meet the 
April report back and Board appointment timeframes, we need feedback on advice from Ministers 
(or otherwise for Ministers to send letters etc) in quick succession on the following 
Monday/Tuesday.    

Earlier, I discussed with you our suggestion that a regular meeting is set up for the next three weeks 
between all three Ministers so that they can discuss and align their feedback on recommendations. I 
understand you will test this with other ministerial offices.  

w/e 18 March 
• Briefing on fees, requiring Ministers to send a letter to the Minister of Public Services
• Briefing on mana whenua representation, requiring Minsters to send a letter to each of the

15 iwi

w/e 25 March 
• Briefing on the preferred candidate for Board appointments, following interviews (feedback

would be needed by Tuesday 29 March at the latest)
• Draft Cabinet paper (DEV report back)

w/e 1 April 
• Draft APH Cabinet paper for Ministerial consultation
• ‘Report back’ Cab paper for Ministerial consultation

Thanks 

Gareth 

Gareth Fairweather (he / his / Mr) 
Pou Whakahaere | Director 
Te Manatū Waka Ministry of Transport 
M:  | E: g.fairweather@transport.govt.nz | transport.govt.nz 

Te Manatū Waka is a COVID-19 vaccinated workplace.  To meet our workplace safety 
requirements you will be asked to provide proof of vaccination when you visit our offices. 
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